
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tdap/ MCV Deadline Extended! 

Thanks to Executive Order 234, students in 7th and 12th grades now have 

until NOV. 30 to show proof that they have received state- required 

vaccines.* 

 
Students can get their immunizations by contacting their healthcare 

provider or by calling the health department at 336-641-3245 to schedule 
an appointment in High Point or Greensboro. 

 
The district strongly encourages families to schedule appointments as soon as 

possible. Slots will fill up quickly. Families may contact their school’s social 
worker if they need assistance with scheduling. 

 

*7th graders are required to have their Tetanus diphtheria, and 
pertussis (Tdap) vaccination as well as their Meningococcal 

Conjugate Vaccination (MCV). 12th graders are required to have 
an MCV booster vaccination. These immunizations are required    

whether attending school in-person or attending a virtual school. 


